June 12th, 1973

Honorable Herbert J. Simins

Commissioner New York City Department of Public Works Municipal Building New York, N.Y.

RE: HO-145 BELLEVUE HOSPITAL

Dear Sir,

Yesterday I spoke with Mrs. Gruber of Castagna and Son, advising of the authorization of payment and continuation of the abovementioned contract.

I was informed by Mrs. Gruber that todate, no written authorization had been received by her office, and until such time that such authorization would be forthcoming she would not be able to issue payment on the

Contract.

I sincerely hope that your office will send the necessary letter authorizing
continuation of the Contract and payment.

Sincerely.

John W. Rhoden